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  Hi Everyone, 

I hope you have had a fun time playing with the 
long strip scraps in February. I thought I should 
show you the finished January challenge as last 
month it was just blocks. 

 

I have had a busy month, I have made a centre 
with the theme for this month using the 10” 
blocks, with the star feature as the centre of 4 
sections. I intend to dd a border of some kind in 
following month to complete it. 

 

I have also made a couple of gifting quilts for 
family & friends, but as they have not yet been 
given, I will leave the reveal until a later 
month. 

I have had time to cut plenty of rectangles 
from scraps this month ready for the        
challenge ahead this month ( & I may have 
made one sample already, but plan on doing    
another & will show both next month. 

 

This month I have also completed a project from pieces I was gifted  - all 
these blocks were made. I have already used some 
of these blocks in an earlier project, so this is the 
second one now finished as a gifting quilt also. 

 

Queensland Quilters are supporting the Trauma 
unit at Brisbane General  Hospital with comfort 
quilts (approx 40” x 60”) so if you have spare let 
me know. 

Have fun in March.    Jan P. 
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